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MOOSH PROGRAM 
FIND OUT WHAT WE’VE BEEN UP TO AND WHAT IS COMING UP EVERY WEEK AT 

MOOSH! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week was the first week of Term 3 and Welcome Back and Respect Week! We had fun playing 

games and doing craft, as well as discussing and showing how we can respect each other so that every-

one has the best possible time at MOOSH! 

 

 

 

 

This week is RRR Week! Everyone has got their creative caps and green thumbs on to help give the 

MOOSH Community Garden a massive overhaul! So far we’ve set up the worm farm and planter boxes, 

hopefully by the end of the week we’ll have some plants in there too! Thanks everyone for your help! 

 

 

 

 

Next week is Educator’s Week! Wednesday July 27 is National OOSH Educators Day, and to celebrate 

we are letting the Educators choose the activities all week (hint, the Olympics are on so that might be 

the theme...)! Feel free to make a card or say thanks to your favourite educators! 

 

Written by Will, Team Leader – for more info, feedback or ideas for our program please email me: 

will@manlyoosh.com.au 



MOOSH NEWS 
 

WRITTEN BY CHLOE 

MOOSH COMMUNITY GARDEN! 

At MOOSH we have be recreating our         

community garden!  

Children have filled new garden beds 

with soil and have been learning about 

turning soil, composting and worm farm-

ing!  

The children have loved getting their 

hands dirty in the soil and playing with 

the worms!  

Some of the children have even made 

names for our new wormy friends! 

Big thankyou to educator Charlie for 

teaching us about sustainability and mak-

ing it so much fun! 

We cant wait until families are all allowed 

back onsite to check it out! 

It's the start of another 
term, so next week we 
will be practicing our 

safety drills to make sure 
that both children and 

educators alike   remem-
ber how to stay safe at 

MOOSH! 



FROM THE OFFICE  

QUALITY AREA 7—GOVERNANCE & LEADERSHIP 

Hello Families,  

Yet again another lockdown for us! Please be reminded that we will still be following our usual COVID safe 

practices in Term 3 with a few additional mandatory processes in place. 

Please be aware that we need to still be very cautious with self-hygiene and physical distancing. It will be 

good to teach and remind your child about coughing and sneezing into a tissue or into their elbow (and  

throwing the tissue into a bin). Hands need to be washed after this or if child sneezes/coughs into their 

hands. 

If your child is ill—please do not bring the child to school/MOOSH. 

If any member of your family is ill and your child attends school and MOOSH,please inform us especially if 

they display COVID like symptoms. Please get TESTED asap. 

Explain to your child why we are not allowed to share food and drinks. 

It is imperative they have their own water bottles—with their names on it. 

If you are dropping off or collecting your child , please ensure you use hand sanitisers  or wash your 

hands before using the Ipads. Please follow the directions of our MOOSH COVID Marshall  during drop 

off and collection. Parents/guardians are not allowed  to wander onto school grounds during this 

lockdown. 

Everyone coming onsite to MOOSH will need to sign in on our QR code. 

Families/Staff/ Visitors –are all REQUIRED to wear a mask onsite indoors and outdoors, unless you have 

an exemption. 

Please remember to practise physical distancing with all the educators and children at MOOSH (unless it is 

your own child). And of course, keep the handwashing going very regularly!  Stay safe all:)  

MOOSH is OPEN for MVPS children for  the BSC and ASC sessions --so even if your child is remote 

learning from home--you can still send your child to us during our sessions for some fun and laughter 

with the educators and their friends at MOOSH! We will be making more fun MOOSH play videos and  

have loads of MOOSH games for all to join in:) So, come on down to MOOSH !!  

 

 

 

 

 

Celine (Director) 

 



MEET THE TEAM 
QUALITY AREA 4—STAFFING ARRAGEMENTS 

Director  

Novi’s last day at MOOSH will be the 1st 
July 2021.  

Celine and the rest of the team will still 
be here to look after things moving 

forward. 

 

 
The directors manage the day to day opera-

tions of the service.  
 

 
 
 

Junior Staff are ex MOOSH children gaining work 
skills and training to become MOOSH educators in 

the future! 

G’day Sasha 

Junior Staff 

Educators 

G’day Taye Hola Hugo G’day Marcus G’day Immy 

Team Leaders 

 
Teams leaders assist the directors with the day to 

day operations of the service.  
They are the best people to speak to if you have any 

activity ideas for MOOSH. 

G’day Lilli Goeie more Kay 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Educators assist the directors and 
Team Leaders with the day to day 

operations of the service.  
Feel free to ask them how your child’s 

day was at MOOSH! 

 

G’day Joey G’day Teagan 

Nǐ hǎo Fynn G’day Fionn Hoi Lise 

Bonjour Lara 

G’day Tia 

Selamat pagi Novi 

QA2 Children's Health & Safety 

Yaho Will 

QA1 Educational Program & practice 

G’day Chloe 

QA6 Partnerships with Families & Communities 

Suostei Charlie 

QA3 Physical Environment 

Selamat pagi Celine 
Nominated Supervisor 

QA7 Governance & Leadership 


